
Dear Parents,

Welcome to the final term of Year 5.  We hope this Newsletter will provide you with a few useful reminders. On the reverse is an outline of the Summer Term curriculum. 
Sun Safety
As the weather (hopefully) improves and the temperature rises, please make sure that your child comes to school with appropriate sun protection. Sunscreen should be applied before school and a NAMED cap or hat to keep the sun off the head is also useful.
Link Books

Please remember that it is essential to sign the link book every day so that we know that any daily messages have been seen.  Please remind your child of the importance of bringing home any letters so that you are kept fully informed of what is happening at school and forthcoming events.  

Letters
We have recently sent home several letters that require replies or permission slips. Please could you ensure that all slips are completed and returned to your child’s class teacher by the date specified. At times, this may seem to you like the date is weeks away but to us it is part of our planning for learning and safeguarding your child!
General Equipment

Year 5 children should have the following items for every lesson:
· 30cm transparent/translucent rigid ruler (no bendy or folding rulers, please)
· A pencil
· A good rubber

· A sharpener

· A set of coloured pencils (if possible)

· All Year 5 children are expected to write in pen. Good quality, economically priced pens are available to order from the School Office. 
Please ensure that all the above items are named and kept in a pencil case.
Home Learning
Please encourage your child to share their homework tasks with you and help us to ensure deadlines for completion and handing-in are met. This includes the 5 reads per week, 4x 10 minutes spelling learning and times tables (TT Rockstars or Hit the Button). We will continue to offer Year 5 Homework Club at lunchtimes to support children’s learning and completion of tasks.
Reading
Although the Library has now been relocated, we are still unable to access the books. Please encourage your child to read aloud from their own book or use their BUG CLUB logon to access reading texts and questions allocated by class teachers.
FORTHCOMING EVENTS:
70th Birthday of Little Green and Malvern Way Schools 10th – 14th June
Willen Lake Trip – Tuesday 3rd July 

Thank you for your continued support.
Miss Crowley                                                        Mrs MacKintosh                                             Mr Whitelaw


